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Hello, my name is Montrell Monroe.  I am in the class of 2022.  I plan on attending Norfolk State University after graduating high school.  I want to earn my Bachelors in Computer Science.  I have been in marching band for six years and I would like to advance my music at Norfolk State on a band scholarship.  During my high school years, I was on jazz and concert band as well as a member of Avid and Yearbook Club.  I would like to thank Shiloh Baptist Church family, my parents, my high school and the one above for my success. 
